

Looe Community Academy

Sunrising, East Looe, Cornwall PL13 1NQ Telephone: 01503 262625

Fax: 01503 265435

Email: enquiries@looe.cornwall.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs H R Jenkins BSc

Reference: SPG/JLA

2 May 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

Ardèche Adventure 2017

Once again thank you for your interest in the Ardèche Adventure 2017. As you are aware, the trip is fast approaching and we would like to formally invite you to come to an information evening on Wednesday 10 May 2017. The event will start at 6.30pm and it will be led by myself, Mr Minnette and Miss Oldham. This will give us a chance to run through anything you need to or would like to know about the trip.

Furthermore, I would like to use this opportunity to ask you to check that your son and/or daughter has a valid passport and European Health Insurance Card (EHIC) which they will need to be able to go to France.

We look forward to seeing you.

Yours faithfully

José Landeau

José Landeau Visit Leader

